
From:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/10/2018 01:30:38 PM

To:  Jin Hwang <jin.hwang@ladwp.com>

Subject:  Water Supply Assessment Fee
 

Good Afternoon Jin, 

I will be submitting a WSA letter sometime this week and wanted to confirm my understanding of the current  fee of  $17,000.00. 
Would you be so kind as to verify the fee? 

The letter will be addressed to Mr. Richard F. Harasick and you will be cc'd on the letter along with Delon Kwan and Theresa
Kim. 

Thank you,  

Elva 

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*


